
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/3/2014 5:07:04 PM
Subject: FW: Discussion with Ontario

 
 
From: Singleton, Delbert 

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 3:11 PM

To: Openshaw, James

Subject: RE: Discussion with Ontario
 
Thank you.  Please let me know if things with Ontario escalates.
 
From: Openshaw, James [mailto:jopensha@scsu.edu] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 3:06 PM

To: Singleton, Delbert

Subject: RE: Discussion with Ontario
 
Mr. Singleton,
He did not mention legal action or any other type of action at all.  However, he is sending me an email to synopsize 
our discussion.  What he does want is improved communication.
 
Jim Openshaw
VP of Fiscal Affairs
South Carolina State University
 
From: Singleton, Delbert [mailto:delbert@oed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 2:56 PM

To: Openshaw, James

Subject: RE: Discussion with Ontario
 
Mr. Openshaw,
 
Thank you for your follow-up.  I take by your conversation with Mr. Marsallo that Ontario does not intend to take any 
further action, legal or otherwise, against SCSU at this time, is that correct?
 
Thanks again,
 
Delbert Singleton
 

Delbert H. Singleton, Jr.
Assistant Executive Director and Board Secretary
SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2314
Fax: (803) 734-2117
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From: Openshaw, James [mailto:jopensha@scsu.edu] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 2:48 PM

To: Singleton, Delbert

Subject: Discussion with Ontario
 
Mr. Singleton,
As you requested, I am following-up with you regarding my discussion with Mr. Jim Marsallo from Ontario.  First, Mr. 
Marsallo recognized that I had called his office several weeks ago and the person I talked to did send him an email of 
my contact with his company and what I had to tell them at that time; but, he felt that I should have called back and 
talked to him personally to explain the situation.  I went on to explain South Carolina State University’s cash flow 
predicament and that we were working with the SCB&CB and SC Legislators to help us with our cash flow problem 
this year.  I told him that we are hoping to hear a positive decision from the State by mid to late month with funding 
following shortly thereafter.  Mr. Marsallo listened to my explanation, understood our dilemma, but wanted my 
assurance that communication will be much better than what it has been in that past and that it would be with me 
not my Accounts Payable folks.  I affirmed that request.
 
If you need additional information regarding our conversation, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
Jim Openshaw
VP of Fiscal Affairs
South Carolina State University
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